

Service is Our Nature

500 SE Fourth Street • Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

SAFETY REPORT October 2021 Commission Meeting

Safety Topic Last Month

Fire safety training for all employees was held on September 22 with MMUA Safety Coordinator Dave Lundberg.

Safety Topic This Month

Confined space training for all electric and water/wastewater employees is scheduled for October 20 and Basic Electrical Safety for all electric and water/wastewater employee is scheduled for October 21. Both trainings are with MMUA Safety Coordinator Dave Lundberg. Office employees will have virtual training through MSC on office safety and accident prevention.

Accidents Reported last Month by Department

Administration: None Electric: None

Business Services: None Water-Wastewater: None

Cumulative Accidents for 2021

Recordable Accidents	1
Lost Time Days 2021	1
Restricted Days 2021	7
First Aid Only (not recordable)	1

Total FROI 2

Recordable Accident 5-year History

	2017	2018	2019	2020	2021
ADMIN	0	0	0	0	0
BUS SVCS	1	1	4	0	0
ELEC	3	1	1	0	0
W-WW	4	3	5	3	1
TOTAL	8	5	10	3	1

Phone: 218-326-7024 • Fax: 218-326-7499 • www.grpuc.org